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09 September 2024 

Re: Club Participation  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Every year we survey our pupils to gain an understanding of the levels of club participation within school. It 

is extremely important to us to provide a wide variety of extra-curricular activities and to ensure that all 

pupils receive fair access. We have a large number of pupils and limited space which can make this difficult 

at times, but this survey allows us to see if we are achieving this, as well as identifying pupils for the next 

academic year to offer club places to first. 

We are very pleased to say that our survey has shown us that 91% of pupils at West Leigh Junior School have 

attended at least one extra-curricular activity during the last school year.  

The small number of children who did not attend a club last year have had their names passed to their current 

teacher, to ensure that they are provided with opportunities to attend clubs early on within this academic 

year. However, we also understand that some children do not always want to go to clubs and activities, and 

actually prefer to spend their lunchtimes on the school playground! We have some fantastic activities on our 

playground being run by both our MDAs and our very successful playground squad, which means that the 

playground is a really fun place to be. Clubs start at different times throughout the year and there are always 

many opportunities in the spring and summer terms, so please do not be disheartened if your child is unable 

to attend a club this term. 

We are, as always, grateful to all of our staff, outside providers and the pupils who lead clubs for providing 

the children at our school with such interesting and valuable extra-curricular activities. If you have 

suggestions or recommendations for clubs that we can add to our timetable, please do come in and see me. 

We also regularly take suggestions from our school council. 

Our club timetable can be found on the school website using the following link, and is updated regularly: 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR OPPORTUNITIES | westleighjunior 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C. London 

Vice Principal 

 

https://www.westleighjunior.co.uk/clubs

